WOODY CREEK CAUCUS MINUTES

31 MARCH 2016

The regular caucus meeting was called to order by Phil Holstein at 6:30 PM. The minutes from the October meeting were deferred.

MASTER PLAN:

Phil mentioned that the Woody Creek Master Plan has been well received by the county and staff. Our caucus was the first to complete a Master Plan. Staff made some suggestions and recommendations some of which we totally declined and some of which we decided to address in an afterword along with some slight changes in language that is herewith attached and was read at this meeting for consideration and comments. The afterword was unanimously approved by those present, after Cathy moved to approve the document that Jim presented.

Phil gave a short update on the airport renovation and enlargement. The safety issue of aircraft failure is overwhelming and Phil is lobbying for tight restrictions on what size aircraft should be allowed to land at our small rural dangerous airport. We are all opposed to large jets landing and therefore are opposed to runway expansion. In June or July it will be time to vote for officers for the District Planning Commission, so it will be necessary for those who wish to vote absentee, to attend at least one meeting a year in which to sign in.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30

Respectfully submitted; Linda Waag, Secretary

Attendees:
Jane Dinsmoor
Cathy Jandegian
Heather & Greg Ridell
Nancy Mackenzie
Ellen Anderson
Jim Collins
Linda Waag
Marty Schlumberger
Jan Schoeberlein
Kim Coates
Daniel Delano